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HIGHLIGHTS:   

 

THIS WEEKEND: 

- FRIDAY - Catering Team Needs Help   

- Saturday - Daddy/Daughter Ball 

- Sunday - BURRITO SUNDAY  

  

St. Nick Celebration: 

Thank you to all my Brother Knights and their families who 
helped to make the St. Nick's celebration a success last 
Saturday night (12/5/15)!! Everyone I saw and talked to 
seemed to have a great time. The only problem I saw was 
my slow printer. I'll have to work on a solution to that next 
year! Thanks again and Merry Christmas!! 

Edwin McGillick 

  

  

GOD BLESS AMERICA  

ONE NATION UNDER GOD!!! 
                  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS:    

   



Lecturer  Jack Zwit 
 
 
     

 

 

Quick Links... 

KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

Council 759 Catering 
KC Headline Bistro 
Catholics Respect Life 
SEAS Home Page 
Franciscan Friars Begging 
List 
LifeSiteNews.com 

www.kofcassembly2857.org  

www.twitter.com/kofc759   

www.facebook.com/kofc759 

  

 

 

  

      

 December 12th - Saturday   

2015 Daddy / Daughter Christmas Ball. 

Bring your daughter or granddaughter to the Daddy / Daughter 
Christmas Ball on Saturday, December 12th.  It will be a Christmas 
Wonderland theme held at the Knights of Columbus Hall located at 
1907 Whitley Road, Keller, Texas, 76248.   

Dinner will start at 6pm and the dance will begin at 6:45pm until 
9pm.  We will be serving baked ziti or buttered noodles, italian bread, 
salad, and desserts.  We will have a DJ with plenty of age appropriate 
music and visual effects for ages 10 and under but daughters of all 
ages are welcome. 

The cost is a suggested donation of $10 per couple, but don't let cost 
deter you from attending.  This is an excellent opportunity to spend 
some quality time with the young lady in your life. 

We would like to get a preliminary headcount by Thursday, December 
10, but last minute decisions are always welcome.  For more 
information or to RSVP, email Brother Knight Michael Halloran (click 
here)  

  

Volunteers Needed 

I have mentioned in the last meetings where we need help and 

several people have stated they could help.  However, in order to 

get a good number of volunteers, I have listed what we need 

below.   

Please respond back to me by Thursday if you are able to 

assist.  I certainly don't want attendees to be spending their time 

away from their special ones, so if you aren't attending and can 

help make a memorable evening, then please help. 

The pasta will be prepped and ready, but will need to be heated 

up and served.  In addition, we will need assistance with setting 

up decorations and of course cleaning up afterwards.  We will 

also need help during the event just keeping the floor, tables, etc. 

free of trash. 

If you can help, please respond back indicating what you can 

help with and your name, phone, and email. 

4p - 6p - Decorating/Setup (3+ people) -  

4p - 6p - Food Prep / Heating up (3+ people) -  

5:45p - 7:30p - Serving (3+ people) - 

6p - 9p - General duties (2 people) - 

6p - 9p - Photographer (camera provided) - 

8:45p - Until Done - Strikedown / Cleanup (3+ people) - 

Desserts Needed 

We are in need of Christmas cookies, cakes, or other treats.  If 

you or someone in your family has a favorite Christmas dessert 

that you think kids would like and would be willing to make it, 

then it would be appreciated.  Please let me know by Thursday if 

you intend to bring something so we don't go out and purchase 

more items than we need. 



Decorations 

We could also use some blue or white Christmas lights.  We may 

end up with more than we need, but that is better than not 

enough.  If you can donate or loan some lights, it would be 

appreciated.  We would certainly use them again for future 

events.  If you plan to provide lights, please let me know by 

Thursday. 

  

     

  

Sunday - December 13th  

Burrito Sunday. 

Cooks at 5:00AM, Rollers at 6:30AM. We need 
sellers after all Masses. The more sellers we have 
the more money we have for our charities.   
 
December 26th - Saturday   

Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.  

We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:30 AM on Saturday to go as a caravan to at Planned 
Parenthood in Forth Worth. We seek to defend the unborn until we 
have secured their right to life, protected in law. Every time we pray in 
front of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a 
public square. We are also, prayerfully, making an abortionist 
concerned of us and accountable to God   

January 7th - Thursday 

KC Council 759 Monthly Business Meeting. 

Rosary at 6:30PM.  

Business Meeting at 7:00PM.     

  

  

  
 

 

Prayer Requests   

   

 

God, our Father, walk through my house and take away 

all my worries and illnesses and please watch over and 

heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  

For the health of Bishop Michael Olson, Monsignor. 
E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Jim McGhee, Fr. Dennis 



Smith, Father Glen Mullan, our Deacons, the CFR's and all 
our Clergy.   

  

May the Lord bless and guide Pope Francis as he leads his 
flock. 

  

For the health of Pope Emeritus Benedict. 

  

May the Lord bless and guide Bishop Michael Olson as he 
leads his flock.       

   

REPOSE OF THE SOUL:  
Our Brother Knights and family who have gone before us.   

   
Brother Mike Fritzel and his wife Paula  
 
SK John Ward  
 
Barbara Harris mother-in-law of Franco Deras 
 
Brother Jorge Romero's mother, Mary Magdlene Sanchez 
Romero   

  

FOR HEALTH AND HEALING: 
 
Sue Flatley and Brother Bill too 
 
Brother Dennis Jeffrey     

 
David Hill Family  

 
SK Brother Joe McGookin, and his wife Lady Adele. 
 
Brother Richard Laporte has asked for prayers for his 
mother Denise. 

 
Barbra Mauter, wife of Brother Mike Mauter.   

 
Brother Michael Cook Nephew of Brother Buddy Austin  

 
Leila Donnally wife of Council 759 Advocate Pete Donnally 



 
Carol Vaughn wife of District Deputy SK Burnie Vaughn.  

  

Diego Arrossa , 6 year old nephew of SK Sean Arrossa  

  

Past Council 759 Chaplin SK Father Jim McGhee and his 
wife Ann.     

  

Brother Deacon Klaus Gutbier   

  

SK John Langbein  

   

Father Edmundo Rodriguez  

   

Brother Bob Hennessey  

  

Mary Ann Casper wife of SK Tony Casper and for Tony 
too.    

  

SK Chris Gomez.  

  

Lady Moria Jones wife of SK Tom Jones and Tom too. 

 
Nita Roach wife of Brother Knight John W. Roach. 

  
Lois Savoy, wife of our Brother Tim Savoy.  Lois was 
diagnosed with lung cancer. 

Emily McClintick and prayers for her family. 

  

Ann Mears, daughter of SK Tom Jones    

  

SK John Donovan's wife.    

  

Brother Ray Florez Jr.   

  

Lady Debbie Meyer, wife of SK Rob Meyer.  

    

Lady Maxine Propp wife of SK Bob Propp.  



  

Brother Johnny Pelzel amd wife Martha     

  

Velma Garcia wife of SK Ug Garcia.    

   

Brother Joe Vedda Sr. 

  

SPECIAL NEEDS: 

   

For those Brothers and Sisters who are suffering and need 
our prayers.   

  

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 

     

For an end to the scourge of abortion. 

  

For all those out of work or concerned about the future of 
their jobs. 

  

In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests 
and Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 

  

For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-
choice" Catholics that they see the truth. 
 
For the Christians around the world who are being 
persecuted and murdered because of their faith in Jesus 
Christ.  

  

For our military who protect our freedom.    

     

For our veterans who have served to protect our 
freedom.                                                                                      

Message from Church Director 

Ed Leal 

  

Thanking God 

  



When you go through deep waters and great trouble, I will be 

with you. - Isaiah 43:2 

  

We too often take for granted the fact that God is always with us. 

His protection is constant; His comfort is ever present. Make it a 

regular part of your life to thank the Lord for His un-conditional 

love. Remember to take some time each day and acknowledge 

God's importance in your life. God wouldn't let a moment go by 

without thinking of you, so take a moment and think about Him. 

Thank the Lord each day for His gifts to you. 

A Message From Pro Life 
Director  Brother Tim Johnson   
Contact Tim at:  

TNT9232001@sbcglobal.net  

                   

December 26th - Saturday  

Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.  

We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:30 AM on Saturday to go as a caravan to at Planned 
Parenthood in Forth Worth. We seek to defend the unborn until we 
have secured their right to life, protected in law. Every time we pray in 
front of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a 
public square. We are also, prayerfully, making an abortionist 
concerned of us and accountable to God     

  
Pro-Life ACE Wings Award    
TEXAS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Pro-Life ACE Wings 
Award Application 

  

Pro-Life without Apology, without Compromise, and 
without Exception 

Form is available on the Knights of Columbus web site, 
www.tkofc.org.   

CATERING NEEDS:    
Brothers, 

We have two parties this Friday and next. I need help on both dates. 
Each party is around 50 people so 3-4 guys would be great.  

   

Please let me know who can help. I will be here to get things started 
and will need these men to finish up. Both parties are just 2-3 hours.  

   



Friday Dec 11 Legacy at Bear Creek Christmas Party: show 
time 4:00 eat at 6:30  

   

Friday Dec 18 Matassa Rehearsal Dinner: show time 3:30 eat at 6:00.  

   

Please email me, call, or text me to know who can help.  

   

Andy Wheaton  

817.706.6879  

andrew.wheaton@kofc.org  

Our Seminarians:  

   

Deacon Joseph Keating   Birthday  05/10     E-Mail 
joe_keating510@hotmail.com 

Deacon Joe Keating  

Pontifical North American College 

00120 Vatican City State 

Ordination Date: Summer of 2016     
Joe Keating was ordained to the transitional diaconate   
October 1st at the Pontifical North American College in 
Rome by Cardinal Timothy Dolan of New 
York.  Congratulations Deacon Joe Keating we are all 
looking forward to the summer of 2016.  

   

Seminarian  Brother Jason Allan - Council 759  

jwallan@gmail.com   

  

Seminarian Brother Jonathan Demma, Council 759, son of 
Brother Mike Demma. 

 jonathan.demma@live.com 

 

Seminarian Brother Knight Ricky Diaz, Council 759,   

ricky.diaz.db@gmail.com      
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 


